George Perkins

From: Laura Puls [laurampuls@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 9:07 PM
To: GeorgeBarb Perkins

Subject: 442 Variance Application

To Whom it May Concern:

We are the homeowners of 438 Toepfer Avenue. Our neighbors at 442 Toepfer, George and Barb
Perkins, have shared detailed plans with us regarding their proposed project to improve and
change their garage roof in order

to resolve their ongoing drainage issues.

We have reviewed the detailed plans and give the project our wholehearted support. We appreciate
how forthcoming and thoughtful they have been with their planning. Furthermore, we believe the
proposed project would benefit us by decreasing runoff onto our driveway and mitigating
mosquitoes. We do not see any potential negative impact on us as a resylt of the proposed
changes.

We are happy to answer any questions you have.

Thank vyou,

Laura and Tim Puls
laurampuls@gmail. com
tjpulsic@gmail.com
608-669-86406

Sent from my iPhone=




